
 

 

Addendum #4 – Police Substation Tenant Improvement 

 

1. The Proposal document found on Page 1 has been corrected with the following information. 

 

Proposals in response to this "Invitation to Bid" will be accepted until 2 p.m., February 17th.  Proposals 

received after the mentioned time and date will not be accepted.  

There will be a voluntary “site visit” to the project location at 10 a.m., on Wednesday February 8th, 

located within the Polaris Development at 15300 33rd Ave S., SeaTac, WA 98188. 

The Parks, Community Programs and Services Department reserves the right to reject any part of or all 

bids, to waive any informalities in bids and to accept any item in a bid.  The City will not necessarily be 

bound to accept the low bid. 

All proposals shall be mailed or hand delivered to: emailed to Brian Ruda, Facilities Manager at 

bruda@seatacwa.gov  

    Brian Ruda 

    City of SeaTac 

    4800 S. 188th St. 

    SeaTac, WA  98188 

Bid Proposals shall be in a sealed envelope marked: Email subject line for bid proposal shall be entitled, 

“Bid – Police Substation Tenant Improvements” 
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